
Mario Salas, 
CARII BOARD MEMBER, Program Representative II, BAR, South El Monte Field Office, DCA 
 
My name is Mario Salas, and I am asking for your support in the upcoming elections. I am an 
experienced Program Representative II from the Department of Consumer Affairs, Bureau of 
Automotive Repair and a current member of CARII. 
 
I have worked tirelessly over the past four years for our members and classifications within CARII. 
I have made good on a promise to make meaningful contributions to the contract negotiations 
and continue to work towards increased benefits and pay. With my contributions we have had our 
share of successes. Within the first year of establishing the MOU task force, the CSLB 
Enforcement Representatives were reclassified as Special Investigators. With my help CARII 
presented a deep class proposal and is doing our part to support a Program Representative “Deep 
Class” that would bolster pay. With your continued support we will get the job done!  

 
But I still have much work to do for our members, as we continue to study our Inspector classes 
and address problems involving inequities and low pay. By selecting me for a seat on the Board 
of Directors you will choose an individual with a strong voice and a great work ethic, who will 
express your concerns and views to the leadership of CSLEA and Department Managers. 

 
I thank you for reading this statement and for your vote of support.  

 
Sincerely,  
Mario Salas 
 


